DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

WALLA WALLA DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS
WALLA WALLA, WASHINGTON 99362.9265

March 22, 1993

REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF:

Operations Division

SUBJECT: NPW No. 930100480

Mr. Bill Brown
108 2nd Avenue
Sandpoint, Idaho 83864

Dear Mr. Brown:

This is to inform you that your property located in W1/2
Wl/2, NW1/4 SE1/4, Sec. 2, T.56N., R.2W., B.M., Bonner County,
Idaho, is not subject to Department of the Army regulation under
Section 404 of the Clean Water Act. This decision is based on
the information that you submitted on March 8, 1993, and a site
visit by Mr. Michael Doherty of the Coeur d'Alene Regulatory
Office staff on March 10, 1993. No wetlands are present on this
parcel. The National Wetland Inventory map incorrectly
classified this area as a wetland.

This determination is applicable only to Department of the
Army Permits administered by the Corps of Engineers. 1If you
should have any questions or need further information, please
call Mr. Doherty at (208) 765-7237.

Sincerely,

1119 ard
Chief, Regulatory Branch

Copy Furnished:

U. S. Fish and Wildlife Service
Division of Ecological Services
4696 Overland Road, Room 576
Boise, Idaho 83705-2890



